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Our Lady of the Mountains

Roman Catholic Parish

300 East Oldtown Road Suite 2     Cumberland, Maryland 21502

     www.OLMCumberland.org     301-777-1750     OLMCumberland@archbalt.org

“The family, the home is where faith if learned and grows………That is why our families, our homes, are true domestic churches.  They are the right place for faith to become life, and life to grow in faith.” 

-Pope Francis 
July 30, 2024
Dear 
We hope you are having a wonderful summer full of fun in the sun and many blessings! This letter is to highlight some important information and dates for the upcoming Faith Formation year.  A yearly calendar is also enclosed.
New things in the New Year…and we need your help and input!  
We put together a survey and we really hope you will take some time to complete it to help us provide a Faith Formation Program that fits your family’s time and needs.  The survey link is:  https://forms.gle/GBChwYdxp9LXJTS28.  We will also email this survey link to the email address we have on record for you during the first week of August, as well as post on our website and Facebook page.
Family Faith Formation Days: 

We have four scheduled on the calendar.  It is during the same time as Faith Formation but it is for the whole family.  We have also scheduled some Family Fun days in the late spring and in the summer.

Important Dates:

Sunday, September 8th  
OLM Parish Picnic – Marydale Picnic Grounds, Uhl Hwy




11:30 – 5:00 (includes a Noon outdoor Mass)

Again, this is on the Faith Formation Calendar!   A wonderful way to start a new school year building community and having fun!  Look for picnic details soon on all Parish communication means!

Sunday, September 15th 
Catechetical Sunday/Celebrating Our Catechists

9:00 a.m. 


Mass - Catechist Commissioning and Blessing





NO Faith Formation Class – Catechists only



  

Sunday, September 22nd -
First Day of Faith Formation

9:00 a.m.


Mass – Student and Family Blessings

10:15 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.

Faith Formation

We will have refreshments and a table for parents for registration paperwork.  These tables will remain up for Sunday, September 29th, and Sunday, October 6th.  We look forward to seeing everyone soon!  God Bless!
Monica and Jamie
"How beautiful upon the mountains are the feet of those who bring glad tidings,
announcing peace, bearing good news." Isaiah52:7

